<u>Logo for the London meeting of NATO</u> Leaders unveiled



In 1949, the United Kingdom was one of NATO's twelve founding members and London was the home of NATO's first headquarters.

The meeting in London takes place on the 3-4 December 2019 and will mark the 70th anniversary of NATO. Foreign Secretary Dominic Rabb, welcomed the return of NATO to London to host the Leaders Meeting on Twitter.

It will be an opportunity for leaders to address current and emerging security challenges and to ensure that the Alliance continues to adapt to keep its population of nearly one billion people safe.

For further information follow <u>UK Delegation NATO on Twitter</u>

Published 19 September 2019